
 



Ms. Miller gave a detailed presentation regarding the price increases at the Grille and 
Starbucks. The presentation is available on the council website for review. Potential food cost 
is a theoretical or ideal percentage that indicates what the food cost should be in a perfectly 
run food service area. In order to achieve our potential food cost, we must raise the prices of 
our handmade food by at least 70% while also increasing business. Their goal is to only have 
to increase prices by 60% and make up the additional 10% with catering. The goal is to 
implement the price increase over three phases with a 20% increase at each phase. The first 
phase will begin in the spring semester. Some recommendations and request she has heard 
back are there will be no changes to most packaged food pricing as its pricing is dictated by 
the purveyor and has a more sustainable margin. Increase foot traffic through increased 
enrollment, advertising, customer satisfaction, and online ordering. Operate during hours 
consistent with class and work scheduling to provide food service when reasonable. 
Eventually they would like to be able to offer food at a discounted rate to students. Dr. 
Jalomo suggested ensuring hours are open for students who take classes in the evenings. Dr. 
Jimenez has a concern on promoting certain foods as healthy rather than others. Healthy 
means different things to different people. She cautions against promote or endorse 
something around incentives for buying more salads. Dr. Ceja suggeste
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Please review the spreadsheet located on the council website. Dr. Ting suggested removing 


